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NCPHA Wellness and Prevention Section Conference Call

Meeting Agenda

Tuesday, December 13, 2011

3:00 PM – 4:00 PM

(712) 775-7300, Pass Code:  234214#
	  

	Agenda Items
	Discussion Points
	Next Steps

	Welcome and Introductions

	· Laura Edwards, Chair, welcomed attendees and reviewed the agenda.  No revisions or additions to the agenda were made.  Attendees included Mesina Reddish, Jessica Carter, Kim Roberts, Brittan Wood, Larissa Mills and Laura Edwards
	

	Welcome New Officers 

Thank You Outgoing Officers
	· Laura thanked outgoing officers Ulva Little and Larissa Mills, and welcomed new officers Jessica Carter  (Vice Chair) and Kathie Cox (Secretary/Treasurer)

	

	Presentation

Accreditation for Local Health Departments

Brittan Wood, MPH, CHES

 
	· Laura welcomed Brittan Wood, Accreditation Administrator and thanked her for agreeing to present on the call.   Brittan spoke about “Accreditation 101” and addressed the purpose of accreditation, basic components, where we are now, where we are going, tips for preparation and benefits of accreditation.  Brittan’s presentation was send out to all W&P members prior to the call, and is also available on the W&P Section page of NCPHA’s website. 
	

	Financial and Membership Update

	· Laura reviewed the Section financials.  The November balance is $2865.61.  This reflects all expenditures for the Annual Education Conference, as well as some income from membership dues.  Laura also reviewed the W&P section membership.  The section is down to approximately 40 members.  On the next conference call, we will discuss membership recruitment and retention. 
	

	Annual Education Conference Information
	· Laura reminded everyone that all the AEC speakers’ presentations are posted on the NCPHA website.  Congratulations again to our award winners.  The Bertlyn Bosley Award was presented to Melanie Batchelor, RD, Macon County Public Health.  The Jeanne Palmer Health Educator Excellence Award was presented to Kathie Cox, Scotland County Health Department.  The Golden Project was presented to Melissa Packer for The Sparrow Project, Robeson County Health Department.  
	

	Newsletter Topics
	· Jessica Carter will lead a discussion on potential newsletter topics on the next quarterly call.  One suggestion was to highlight our quarterly calls in our newsletter articles to try to increase participation in the calls and the section.  
	

	Future Meetings
	· Due to time constraints, the group did not set any meeting dates for 2012.  Dates will be determined by Section Leadership and will be sent out to all members.  The topic of the March 2012 call will be general business of the Section.  There will not be a featured speaker.
	

	Adjournment
	· The call adjourned at 4 p.m.  
	



